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A Special Meeting of the Bethel Township Board of Supervisors was held at 9:00 a.m. at the Bethel Township Building, 
3015 S. Pine Grove Street, Fredericksburg, Pa with the following people present; 
 
  Bruce Light  Supervisor 
 Richard Rudy Supervisor 
 Michael Saphore Supervisor  
 Andrew Morrow Township Solicitor 
 Melissa Johnson Township Manager 
 
 William Wilson and James Wilson from Wilson Consulting Group were present via the telephone.  
    
The Call to Order was made and the Pledge to the Flag was completed. 
 
COMMENTS – None.  
  
BUSINESS  
 
Award bids for Township Bridge B-5, T-607 Camp Strause Road over Monroe Creek, Superstructure Replacement –  
 
The summary of the base bids was received and read as follows: 
 
Grace Industries, Inc. $489,714.60 
Kevin E. Raker Construction, LLC $491,578.28 
Redrock Construction, Inc. $582,000.00 
DOLI Construction Corporation $587,359.00 
Lobar Site Development Corporation $594,487.00 
JVI Group Inc. $594,976.00 
Professional Construction Contractors, Inc. $625,672.12 
Baseline Contracting, Inc. $666,365.00 
 
Bruce Light made a motion to award the Township Bridge B-5, T-607 Camp Strause Road over Monroe Creek, 
Superstructure Replacement bid to the lowest bidder, Grace Industries, Inc., for $489,714.60, as recommended by 
Wilson Consulting Group after review of the bid bond by the township Solicitor. Seconded by Michael Saphore.  All 
voted in favor.  
 
Michael Saphore made a motion to authorize Richard Rudy, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors to sign the Wilson 
Consulting Group letter dated January 14, 2025.  Seconded by Bruce Light.  All voted in favor.  
 
Discussion was held on the time line laid out by Wilson Consulting Group.  Mr. Wilson agreed the dates are still in-line 
with the project. 
 
ADJOURNMENT - With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:10 a.m.  
   
   
  Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
  Melissa Johnson 
  Secretary 


